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Subject:   Uptown Pedestrian Oriented Overlay 
 
 
Uptown Pedestrian Oriented Overlay 
 
The PAC supports the Uptown Pedestrian Oriented Overlay as presented, specifically elements that make walking 
safer and more attractive, as well as those that allow walkable development by-right. We encourage these additions 
to be included in all PO Overlays city-wide while expanding their geographic footprint. 
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